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15 July 2021 

Chichester Harbour Conservancy 
The Harbour Office 
Itchenor 
West Sussex 
PO20 7AW 

 

Dear Mr. Tillbrook 

Subject: PORT WASTE MANAGEMENT APPROVAL 

Please find included a copy of your Port Waste Management Plan that has been approved in accordance 
with the Merchant Shipping and Fishing Vessels (Port Waste Reception Facilities) Regulations 2003 (SI: 
2003/1809) as amended.  
 
The above regulations require a formal re-assessment of your waste management plan every 3 years. There 
may also be an onsite audit within this time as well. Your plan is due for re-assessment on 15th July 2024 (in 
line with your previous approved plan). If at this point there are no major changes to your plan a formal letter 
stating this will be acceptable. 
 
Please be aware that if there are any major changes to your plan or site operations this will necessitate a 
new plan being submitted for review and approval, along with the associated fees. 
 
If you any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Suzanne Chesson 

Senior Marine Surveyor 

Maritime and Coastguard Agency  
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